Newsletter #4 - Jan 19, 2015

MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of the 60s

Event Committee: Jaan Pill, Lynn (Hennebury) Legge, Peter Mearns,
D.Scott Munro, Gina (Davis) Cayer, David Dodds.
Data base team:  Howard Hight, Diana (McLagan) Redden

Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto
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GLORIAM
DEI

Happy to report: a great deal of activity is underway for the big day. Jaan and the committee
have had several meetings to fine tune the arrangements. A more focused and easier to
access web page is being set up.

The new web site will be www.MCHS2015.com. You can go there now. Itis awork in
progress. But you will see that things are in motion.

We can tell you that we have 151 names so far on the database. 13 classmates have
sent in their cheques and booked tickets. We will be able to accommodate 130-140
people at the event. We have booked the venue.

We are asking you to do two things at this time.

1. Please send in for your tickets. Once all 140 places are filled these will be no more.

Please make your payment in Canadian currency, payable to MCHS 2015.
Please send your registration fee to:

Diana Redden

4487 — 222A Street

Langley, B.C.

V2Z 1B2

2. Please contact any classmates you have access to. We want to be sure everyone who
may have an interest, is in the loup. Tell them to email Howard or Diana to get on the
database list.

Howard is at hahight@gmail.com

Diana is at retiredredden@telus.net



mailto:hahight@gmail.com
mailto:retiredredden@telus.net

Following is just a taste of what is planned. More details will be on the new web site.

Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill Toronto.

We’'ll start at 6:00 pm with a meet and greet.

There will be a fun display of memorabilia.

Also a non-stop display of PowerPoint slides with a focus on the “Before” and “After”.
Buffet dinner at 7:30.

A dance follows later in the evening featuring all your favourite songs from the 60s.
The event officially ends at 1PM. But that could be just the start.

Spouses and friends are welcome.

Cost = the entire event is $150 for one ticket or $250 for two -

The fees cover the buffet dinner, rental of the Brule Rooms B & C at Old Mill, AV expenses, and other
costs associated with the reunion. As a non-profit project, we seek to break even on the event.
Whatever money is left over will be distributed as raffles and prizes on October 17, 2015.

How could it not be anything but gr-r-r-reat?

Let’s see now:

good food

old friends

good wine

and yes, dancing to the sounds
we all loved.
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Just to whet your appetites, get the juices flowing and the memories fired up —

we’ve included a couple of links: Feel free to start dancing right now.

http://voutu.be/WOOFx9c6gyA http://youtu.be/Vc SDIPMGDA

So bring on your happy feet and join us October 17, 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto.

Remember if we can come, and we will, from Boston and Vancouver, why would you not?

YOUR Database Team: Howard § Diana


http://youtu.be/WOOFx9c6qyA
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http://youtu.be/Vc_SDlPMGDA

